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My name is Dr.Michael Makher and I am a physical therapist in Hillsboro, OR.  Dry 

needling has been in our scope for numerous years and since then, I have seen a lot 

of relief for acute pain for patients particularly with low back or sports injuries. If this 

bill is passed it will allow for patients to get access to care they need and reduce lag 

or inefficiencies in their care. This will result in reducing any systematic burdens and 

healthcare expenditures by the government. I urge you to pass this bill in its entirety. 


